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Washington Public Power Supply System
3000 George Washington Way P.O. Box 968 Richland, Washington 99352-0968 (509)372-5000

May 20, 1988
G02-88-121

Docket No. 50-397

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject:

Reference:

NUCLEAR PLANT NO. 2
OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21
DEFERRAL OF RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION-
NRC ATHS RULE 10 CFR 50.62

1. Letter GC Sor ensen (SS) to NRC, "Response to Request
for Information - NRC ATHS Rule, 10 CFR 50.62," dated
April 13, 1987

2. Letter RB Samworth (NRC) to GC Sorensen (SS),
"10 CFR 50.62 ATHS Rule," dated April 18, 1988

Reference 1 provided the Supply System response to a request for
information with regard to ATHS modifications at HNP-2. Reference 2
provided questions to the Supply System as a result of the staff's review
of reference 1 and requested response within 30 days of receipt (May 25,
1988). The Supply System is presently in the process of installing the
ATHS ARI modification. However, recent design reviews have caused some
changes in the design and supporting documents. As a result of this
impact, meeting the May 25, 1988 schedule with an adequate, finished
response is not possible.

Accordingly, in a phone conversation on May 17, 1988 between
Mr. R. B. Samworth (NRC) and P. L. Powell (SS) this situation was reviewed
and a conclusion reached that submittal by June 24, 1988 would be
sati sfactor y.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. P. L. Powell, Manager,
HNP-2 Licensing.

Very truly yours,
8806010020 880520 t
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G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs

cc: C Eschels — EFSEC
JB Mar tin — NRC, RV

NS Reynolds - BCP8R
RB Samwor th - NRC

DL Williams — BPA/399
NRC Site Inspector - 901A


